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Indian Ridge Happenings: 
     Many of you have 

noticed the activity with 

the drainage ditch to the 

North and East of the park.  

This project was initiated 

to correct some water flow 

issues and it nearing 

completion.  This is a part 

of a bigger picture, which 

includes the addition of a 

new street. The street will 

be located on the East side 

of Indian Ridge off of 

Cherokee and Sioux.  

      Plans for this street have been 

initiated and work may begin as early 

as this winter. We are excited about 

the opportunity to add new families 

to our community. Since the re-

launching of Indian Ridge in 2014, we 

have added 17 new homes!! 

Newly adapted drainage ditch. 

Trick Or Treat Christmas 
Lighting 
Contest 

Upcoming Events 

Questions or Concerns? Just ask! 
Rob Alexander- 937.418.0292 ralexander@a-t-i.net 
Julie Alexander- 937.418.7070 jalexander@a-t-i.net  

       Trick or Treat in Piqua is Monday, 
October 31st from 6:00-8:00pm. Based on 
last years turn out, we predict somewhere 
between 50-80 beggars. If you plan on 
passing out goodies at your home, 
remember to turn your porch lights on to let 
families know you are participating.  

Weather permitting, stop by Little Indians 
Park for a treat from Indian Ridge Builders!!   

Follow us on 
Facebook at Indian 
Ridge Properties  
for more details 

coming soon!  

   We have enjoyed 
several community 
activities in the past 
fewl months. The Movie 
at the Park was well 
attended and we look 
forward to using the big 
screen for events in the 
future.  
    The National Night 
Out was a huge 
success.    Not only did 
we have many of our 
neighbors come out, 
we had great support 
from our Piqua City 
First Responders. Our 
neighborhood event 
had the largest turn out 
in the city! We plan on 
participating in this 
event again next year! 
   Thank you for all you 
do to make Indian 
Ridge a  gracious place 
for families to live! 

Community 
Events: 

Front Tree Line 
In the near future, 
the browned out 

pine trees located 
along 25-A will be 

replaced as they are 
still covered under 

the warranty.  
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